
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  January 16, 2020 
To:   Ohio Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Register with Vision Care Partner Superior Vision 
Effective Date: February 1, 2020 
 
Summary 
We are excited to announce a new partnership with Superior Vision (Versant Health) to provide routine 
vision care for our Medicaid members in Ohio beginning Feb. 1, 2020. You should have received 
communications from both CareSource and Superior Vision in the past months regarding this change; 
however, if you still have not contacted Superior Vision, the time to act is now!  

NOTE: CareSource will continue to administer medical optometry.  All medical services that fall within 
the optometrist scope of practice will be reimbursed at 100% of the Ohio Medicaid rate.    

Impact 
In order to continue seeing CareSource Medicaid members for routine vision care, providers must 
participate with Superior Vision.   

NOTE: A Medicaid number is required in order to participate with this plan. You will also need to 
provide a CAQH identification number to begin the credentialing process. 

Importance 
Immediate action must be initiated with Superior Vision Network Development department to ensure 
continued relationship with CareSource’s Ohio Medicaid members. 

Questions? 
If you have any questions regarding this program, or participation in the Superior Vision network, 
please call Superior Vision’s Network Development department at 844-353-2900, option 2; or visit the 
Superior Vision web site at https://superiorvision.com/eye-care-professionals/join/.  

 

We appreciate your continued participation in support of our members. 
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